
  

Newsletter 

Friday, 24th June 

Tombola Prizes 

We just wanted to say a further thank you to 

everyone who donated prizes for the tombola 

stall - you have all been very generous. The 

donations have continued to come in all week 

and are far more than we could have hoped for. 

Thank you all for your support. 

 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y2 C 

2nd Place Y1 P 

3rd Place Y4 B 

 
Cake Stall 

If you would like to 

donate some cakes to 

our cake stall, please 

bring them on Friday 8th 

July and members of 

staff will direct you to 

where you can leave 

them. Thank you. 

 

Snap Chat 

We wanted to make you aware about the changes to the snap map 
setting on the Snap Chat app. If snap maps is turned on, the more you 
zoom into the map, the more information is displayed about your current 
location. At the highest level of zoom, it displays your address and even 
your house number. As you move, the app will then track your 
movements. If you, or any of your children use Snap Chat, please be 
aware of this when enabling the snap map setting. Also, please be aware 
of who you, and your children, are friends with on Snap Chat. 

 

School Fair – Raffle Prizes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Final day of the Summer Term is Friday 22nd 

July. 

School Reopens on Friday 2nd September. 

Summer Fair and Arts Week Celebration is on 

Friday 8th July. 

Rescheduled Sports day is on Friday 15th July. 

 

Sports Day 

Once again, apologies for the 

unfortunate cancellation of sports day. 

After the heavy rain during the night, 

were were initially concerned that the 

grass would be slippy underfoot. 

However, as you will have seen this 

afternoon, the heavens have opened 

and we even had hailstone! I hope you 

can all appreciate that this is totally out 

of our control.  

The new date for sports day will be 

Friday 15th July at the same time of 

1:30pm. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Y5 and 6 Athletics Competition 

A huge well done to the Y5 and Y6 children who 

attended the ‘Tees Valley’ outdoor athletics 

competition on Thursday representing 

Hartlepool. Once again, they were a credit to 

the school and we had some brilliant individual 

performances that contributed to the team 

achieving 4th place across the Tees Valley. The 

children should be very proud of their fantastic 

achievements. 

 

We have been out and about today to buy some prizes for our upcoming summer 

fair raffle. A letter will be sent home today, along with raffle tickets, which will 

explain what you need to do if you would like to take part in the raffle. Our star 

prizes for the Summer Fair raffle are a brand new bike, a brand new stunt scooter 

and a brand new scooter for younger children. These all come with a safety helmet! 

There are many more prizes to be won. Remember, you’ve got to be in it to win it! 

See you all next Friday 


